
St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
  

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time —June 21, 2020 
 

 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
Monday to Friday 

 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A., Prison Chaplain 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

                      

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM 
 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM    



 

 
 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
FATHER’S DAY 

Sunday, June 21,  2020 
 - - - - - - - - - -  

 
Monday, June 22, 2020 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, June 23, 2020 
7:00 PM  DMI Survey Meeting—Zoom 

8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 
 

Wednesday, June 24, 2020 
- - - - - - - - -  

 
Thursday, June 25, 2020 

7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
 

 Friday, June 26, 2020 
- - - - - - - - - -  

 
Saturday, June 27, 2020 

- - - - - - - - - -  

 
Saturday & Sunday,  
June 20 & 21, 2020 

 11:00 AM    † Cirilo DeJesus 
    7:00 PM       Father’s Day Novena 
                         

Monday, June 22, 2020 
12:05 PM        Father’s Day Novena 
                                                                                         

Tuesday, June 23, 2020 
12:05 PM        Father’s Day Novena 
                                                                                                            

    Wednesday, June 24, 2020 
12:05 PM        Father’s Day Novena 
                                

 Thursday, June 25, 2020 
12:05 PM        Father’s Day Novena 
                                                                       
               Friday, June 26, 2020 
12:05 PM       Father’s Day Novena 
                                                               

Saturday, June 27, 2020 
 - - - - - - - - - -   

 

 

† = Deceased 

210 

Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Sacrificial Giving 
June 13 & 14, 2020  

  

Number of Envelopes Used: 15 
Amount in Envelopes: $915.00 
Average $/Envelope: $61.00 

Electronic Giving: 38 
Amount Electronic: $766.00 
Average $/Electronic: $20.16 

Loose Money: $148.00 
Total Collection: $1,829.00  

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges:200 Percentage: 94.4491% 
Amount Pledged: $708,368.50 
Pledges Received: $545,255.32 

June 1st Gala Revenue: $40,250.00 
In-Kind Gifts Received:$10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $595,943.03 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2020 

Due to the current Covid19            
pandemic, we are cancelling the 

2020 Summer Sinulog which was 
scheduled in August. 

 
We will continue to pray to 

Señor Santo Niño de Cebu 
in thanksgiving for all of our blessings! 

 

"Viva Santo Niño!  Viva! Pit Señor!" 

 MASS  INTENTIONS 

There are still Masses available until the end of 2020 
for your Mass special intentions. 
 

A Mass can be celebrated to remember a loved one, a   
special intention, a birthday, thanksgiving or an anniversary. 

Contact the Parish Office to schedule a Mass. 

Please visit our parish  
website for all of the latest parish 

 news and events! 

www.st-augustinechurch.com 
  
 
 
 

Please visit our Facebook: 

St.AugustineChurchPhiladelphia  

ARE YOU MOVING? If you are moving to a new home, please take a few minutes out of your hectic 

day to call or email the Parish Office and let us know the date of your move and your new address. 

Also, if you have just moved into Saint Augustine Parish boundaries and would like to register in the 

parish, please call the parish office at: 215-627-1838. Thank you! 

CatholicPhilly.com is updated every day 
with local Catholic news from the         
Philadelphia region. 

Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord... 

     Mary Goodman 

   Entered eternal life June 10, 2020 



 

                                     

 

 
 

 

Dear Parishioners: 
 

As was announced in my letter last weekend, Brett Schneider and Lindsay Waqar who were both baptized Lutheran 

made a profession of faith to the Catholic Church, were confirmed and received the Eucharist for the first time at the 

7:00 PM Mass last Sunday. They and their sponsors met with Fr. Bill Donnelly and Patrick Lanza during the past year. 

You will see a picture of this group in the insert of our parish bulletin this weekend. You will find other pictures of 

this great occasion on our website. Press the link “Becoming Catholic.” 

 

As I said at the Mass last Sunday evening, they deserve a great deal of credit, making this step at this time in the 

Church’s history. It shows a great deal of conviction and commitment on their part. They provide an opportunity for 

all of us to reflect on what we may take for granted, being Catholic. What difference does it make?  I assured Brett and 

Lindsay of our support for them as they continue on their journey of faith with us. 

 

The process they experienced is called “The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA).” The preparation goes from 

September to Pentecost, usually the beginning of June. During this time, every aspect of our faith is covered, various 

liturgical rituals take place, including a ceremony with Archbishop Perez at the cathedral on the First Sunday of Lent. 

They are formally welcomed into the Church at Easter (except during a pandemic). 

 

As of right now, we have three people who are seriously interested in beginning this process in September, two who 

are not baptized at all (Catechumens) and one who was baptized in another Christian community (Candidate). 

 

Do you know anyone interested in being part of this process?  Many times people will say I would be interested but no 

one ever asked me. Many people have the interest but they have to be encouraged. Jesus said we are salt and light. 

Maybe you would be the salt that makes another thirsty for the faith. Maybe you would be the light to someone else’s 

darkness. You are in contact with people whom I perhaps would never see. You may make an incredible difference in 

someone else’s life. 

 

For whom is the process? It is for adults who are not baptized at all. It is for individuals who were baptized in another 

Christian religion. It is for baptized Catholics but who never received Communion and were not confirmed, and for 

baptized Catholics who have received First Communion but who were never confirmed. Do you know anyone who fits 

into any of these categories and may be interested in being part of the process of RCIA. If so, encourage them to learn 

more about this process by checking out the “Becoming Catholic” link on our website. One will find there a             

description of the process, pictures of those who have been involved in the process in the past six years and most     

importantly videos in which past Catechumens and Candidates share their experience of the process. 

  

Think about if God wants to work thru you as salt and light to someone else’s journey of faith. 

 

If you know someone who might be interested in this process, please have them get in touch with me. 

 

Have a SAFE and good week. 

A word from Fr. Bill….. 

Fr. Bill 



        Christopher Cowles       Lindsay Waqar     Rev. Bill Donnelly, OSA              Brett Schneider                             Ed Riehl 
                    Sponsor                                      Candidate                                                           Candidate                             Sponsor 

 

2019-2020 Rite of Christian Initiation (RCIA) 
Sunday, June 14, 2020 7:00 PM Mass—Reception of Sacraments 


